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To Novi Community School District Parents and Community Members: 

 

 

As we continue to plan for our return to school this fall, I wanted to give you an 

update about fall sports. 

 

For high school students, fall sports registration is open. 

 

For high school student athletes, summer conditioning for fall will begin June 15. 

The coaches will reach out to students to give them the details. 

 

Middle school sports registration for the fall will begin August 1. 

 

We continue to plan for the fall.  Our goal is to provide an overview of our plans by 

July 1.  We understand that a lot can happen over the summer and the best plans may 

need to be changed.  As we move forward, we will communicate clearly and as early 

as possible about our plans for the fall. 

 

 

Gratefully and Appreciatively, 

Steve M. Matthews, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

Important Chromebook Information: 
If you have been issued a District Chromebook, you are welcome to hold on to it in 

case your student needs it over the summer.   

 

If you would like to return it before the Fall, You are welcome to return it to the  

Educational Services Building  

25345 Taft Road 

Novi , MI  48374 

Please email Sheila Holly at sheila.holly@novik12.org.   
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*NEW FOR BACK TO SCHOOL - FALL 2020 - ONLINE ANNUAL 

REGISTRATION SYSTEM* 
For Fall 2020, the Novi Community School District (NCSD) will be using a new Online 

Annual Registration system, via the MISTAR Parent Portal, for parents to update all 

currently registered students' information, such as emergency contact information. 

 

For Parents of Currently Enrolled NCSD Students: It is very important that parents of 

current NCSD students be able to log into their MISTAR Parent Portal system before the 

end of this school year as the new Online Annual Registration system that will be used for 

Fall 2020 is accessed through the MISTAR Parent Portal. If you have any questions on how 

to log into MISTAR Parent Portal, please contact your building secretary prior to June 12, 

2020. 
 

For Parents of New-To-District NCSD Students (who have completed the Pre-

Enrollment process for their student): These parents will receive an email communication 

from the Novi Community School District in early August. This email will give parents 

their Parent Portal login and password information, in time to use the Online Annual 

Registration system for their student. 

 

The goal of the new system is to improve customer service for returning families. The 

system will be open, via the MISTAR Parent Portal, on August 3, 2020 and is for all 

Fall 2020 enrolled K-12 and Novi Adult Transition Center students.  
 

 

Please note, at this time, the NCSD is planning for Novi Middle School and Novi High 

School students to attend in-person registration days to complete their registration. Online 

Annual Registration in MISTAR needs to be completed prior to attending the final step of 

on-site registration. Dates will be announced. 
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